
P R INC IPA L S ’ T R E A SUR E  

Attendance Line:  If your child misses school, please call 283-2280! 

Phone:      775-283-2200        Fax:  775-283-2290 

Address:   2800 S. Saliman Road, Carson City, NV  89701 

   ——————————————————————————————              
The Carson City School District  does not discriminate against any person on the basis of race, color,  

national origin, sex, disability and age, and it provides equal access to the Boy Scouts of America and other 
designated youth groups.   
The following person has been designated to handle inquiries regarding the District’s non-discrimination 

policies: Title IX and 504 Coordinator, 1402 W. King Street, Carson City, NV 89703, (775) 283-2130. 
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JANUARY 2018  

We hope you all had wonderfully festive holidays filled with lots of family-time 

and precious memories!   Thank you to the many families who “gave” to our 

Angel Tree and the PTO’s Reindeer Lane.  Your support in our endeavors is 

greatly appreciated and our school community benefits from your generosity. 

Paula Zona, Principal              Julie Cowan, Vice Principal 

N

REMINDER ABOUT  
STANDARD STUDENT ATTIRE! 

 

Parents, we ask for your support to 
make sure your children are following 
the dress code at Seeliger.  You may 
read the policy on the Seeliger web-

site under the Parents tab,  
and we have paper copies  
of the policy in our office.   

Students not appropriately dressed  
will likely be asked to call home  

for a change of clothes. 
 

**Thank you for understanding.** 

 

 

Happy Holidays from the PTO! 

 

We wish our students, teachers and parents a nice Winter 

break!  Reindeer Lane had a great turnout this year and we 

would like to thank all the volunteers who helped out to make 

it run smoothly.  We could NOT have done it with out you!   

The PTO would like to thank all of our families for a great 2017! 

Lets make 2018 an exceptional year!  The PTO will be hosting 

fun events this year. Keep an eye on your child's peechee for 

more information.  Our next PTO Meeting will be January 16th, 

2018 at 3:30 in the library! Hope to see you there!  

**Remember to “LIKE” 

  our Facebook page!** 

Calendar of Events 

1/8 Welcome back, Students!  

1/11 5th grade DARE begins                

 Report Cards come home 

1/15 MARTIN LUTHER KING, JR. 

 DAY    *NO SCHOOL* 

1/16 PTO Meeting in the Library    

 3:30 pm 

1/26 No Uniforms Today!                 

 *Football Theme*  -    

 Bring $1 for Seeliger      

 Scholarship Fund 

1/29 Prof. Development Day;   

 no school for students! 
  Happy New Year 2018!! 

LET’S TALK ABOUT TARDIES AND SCHOOL SAFETY!   

Parents, we need you to make every effort to ensure that your children are 

here on campus before 8:25 am when the bell rings.  At that time, teachers 

take their classes into their classrooms, and there is no supervision on the play-

ground before the gates are locked shortly after.  If your child arrives after 8:25, 

he/she should enter through the front office, NOT the playground gates.  Tardy 

slips are given beginning at 8:30, and students must be accompanied by a 

parent to be excused if they arrive at 8:30 or after.   

Please be aware that the School District’s Truancy Officer as well as Seeliger’s 

Home Advocate are helping us look more closely at our chronically tardy and 

absent students.   We ask that you keep your children home when they are ill; 

otherwise students should be at school every day, on time, for the full school 

day whenever possible.    

Thank you for supporting your child’s education and safety! 



 


